
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The weeks are certainly flying by. It's been a great 

week here with so much going on. 

Thank you to everyone who came into school this 

morning to see their children's books. It was lovely to 

see children talking about their learning and being 

proud of their work too.  

 

Year 5 and 6 performed brilliantly on Tuesday in 'A 

Midsummer Night's Dream.' As I explained on the night, 

there is definitely a career on stage waiting for our 

students! They performed brilliantly and had perfect 

comic timing!  

 

I will write to you next week with details of staffing and 

class structure. Please be rest assured, we will be 

keeping 4 classes next academic year. I feel this is 

fundamental for our school as we continue our journey 

of improvement and also try to grow the school.  

 

There are so many events to look forward to in the last 

few weeks, transition sessions with new teachers, trips 

and lots of end of term fun! 

 

Thank you as always for your support. We really do 

appreciate it.  

 

Have an amazing weekend.  

 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 7th July—end of year reports 

 Friday 7th July—transition morning 

 Wednesday 12th July— 

                 Class 2 trip to Lyme Regis 

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

Insert photo 

30th June 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Isla    Maggie   

Class 2 Horner 

 Paddy,  Abigail   Seb  

Class 3 Quantock    

    Thomas (Y3), Isla (Y4)  Alfie  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Tilly, Harry   Nelly  



Safeguarding 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 
Sunhats and Sun cream  

 

Please send your child in to school with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream 

applied at home before they come to school.  
 

TTRS and Numbots 

 

Harry, Henry and Millie 

Maisie-May, Maggie and Jack 

 
PTA Summer Party 

We will be holding a summer party at the village hall on Friday 14th July. Open to all 

years, and siblings there will be music, games, refreshments for everyone. It was a lovely 

social occasion last year and we hope lots of parents will also join. £5 entry per child will 

include hot dog and drinks, booking through ParentPay - children will need adult 

supervision.  

 
Duck Race 

Thanks to all who supported the duck race last weekend. It was a really fun day with 

some fabulous prizes, and has raised over £2,000 to be shared between school, 

Stockland Yarcombe Pre-School and the Yarcombe Children’s’ Fund.  

 
Class 2 outside space - DIY helpers needed in summer 

We’re spending a huge chunk of our fundraising from recent years transforming the 

space outside the back of Class 2 (Horner Hill class). With works to be carried out this 

summer holiday to build a large shelter, there are lots of other tasks to finish the space 

including fencing, putting up trellises and sheds, and laying astroturf. We could probably 

blitz a lot of this in one day and together make a huge difference. If you think you could 

spare a day later in the summer holidays let us know and we’ll get in touch nearer the 

time.  



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have been brilliant this week, they are becoming so much more 

independent with their writing and maths. They have been writing postcards and making 

sun safety posters, subtracting in maths and there has even been some 

independent doubling! It is safe to say the children loved showing you their work this 

morning, they have been saving their own versions of The Very Hungry Caterpillar to 

share with you in person. Next week we are moving on to Pirates and we have our very 

special seaside day on Tuesday.  

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

This week in DT we practiced making wheels and axles out of paper and cardboard.  We are 

very excited to design our own vehicles and then make them with wooden wheels and axles 

the following week.  Thank you to everyone for bringing in lots of small cardboard boxes for us to 

use. 

 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

We had great fun earlier this week exploring the effect of magnetic forces in science - proving 

that magnets don't need to be in contact with an object to make it move! Our geography 

lesson on Wednesday proved to be a real 'head scratcher' as we tackled identifying oceans, 

countries and cities by their coordinates. It was a challenge, but everyone was using the lines of 

longitude and latitude confidently by the end of the lesson. 

If you were able to join us for the open-morning today, you will have spotted the stunning 

artwork Quantock has produced. These pieces were the culmination of several weeks of 

exploring different techniques in order to create lovely still-life collages inspired by the artist 

Cezanne. 

  

 



Class 3 Quantock Timetable 

 

 

  

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News  

We started this week with our final rehearsals and dress rehearsal for the summer production and then 

two performances on the Tuesday. I hope you all managed to come and see what was a brilliant 

performance.  The children really responded to having that audience feedback and performed 

confidently and with great comic timing.  So many really standout 

individual performances from those who clearly love acting and 

performing to those who were really not too keen on it to begin with, but 

listened to directions, learnt their lines and stage directions well.  Thank 

you for all your support with line learning and costume creating. 

We have also really enjoyed learning more about crumble controllers 

and further components such as sparkles, motors and light sensors and 

how to control the input and outputs.  These skills will be combined next 

week into our DT project where they are constructing a fairground ride. 

Our Year 6 children 

are beginning to 

disappear for 

transition days now 

and coming back 

really positive and looking forward to moving on to 

their secondary schools.  We have a few more 

transition days over the next weeks.  We will also be 

having two transition mornings in school for moving 

on to our new classes. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 







 



Duck Race 2023 


